
FACULTY OF SCIENCE, EUSL

Notice to Students

The  face-to-face  academic  session  (Crash Sessions
& practical) and examination for the 2016/2017 and
2017/2018  intake  batches  will  be  re-commenced
from 25th October 2021.

The  students  can  come  to  their  Hostels  on  24th
October 2021.

The following regulations have been implemented
as    per    the    health    guidelines    on    COVID-19
pandemic.

1)The students have to keep the vaccination card
along with  them  and  if needed  they  have  to
produce to the officials.

2)The  students  those  who  have  not  vaccinated
and    wish    to    stay    at    hostels    have    to
communicate   with   the   AR/Science   before
coming to hostels.
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